
Oi Boris!  Hands 

off OUR jobs! 

 

This Friday (23rd of April) RMT members 

including your local rep,  will be handing out  

leaflets to the public outside Liverpool Street  

station as part of our Staff Our Stations  

campaign to prevent London Underground 

from getting rid of 800 jobs and undermining 

the safety of staff and the safety and conven-

ience of passengers.  

 

It is vital that as many of you as possible  

attend to show the public and other members 

how grave a threat these plans are, and to 

show managers how seriously we take our 

jobs! 

 

We will gather and begin @  1pm 


